FROM: John Davidson
SENT: Tue 6/10/2008 12:31 PM
RE: Concurrence request for NELC 380 course proposal
Dear Ron,

Film Studies has examined with interest the proposal and syllabus for the NELC 380.  The Program does not object to the course, but has the following comments that the committee may want to take into account.

1) Although about 40% of the class time is taken up with film viewing, relatively little attention seems to have been paid to the use of film as a medium or as a pedagogic opportunity.  The readings, to the extent that one can glean anything about them from the ToC of the required anthology, do not treat this medium specifically.  Logistically, a number of the films are longer than the requested class time of 108 minutes.

2) We were happy to see that, in the final week of the quarter, one of the items for review was “Global film as local representation.”  This is most welcome, as a number of the films listed do not come from South Asia.

3) This is not a course that will be added to the Film Studies lists for the major, minor, or GIS.

Best,  

John E. Davidson, Director

The OSU Film Studies Program

4108 Smith Lab

174 W. 18th Ave.

Columbus OH 43210

<filmstudies@osu.edu>

